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TROY SISLEY
5 years of service
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20 years of service

JASON ZINDA
20 years of service
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Thanks to your generous dona�ons of food items and cash, T.E.A.M. was 
able to present The Cupboard with $23.00 and 134.8 lbs. of non-perishable 
food items to benefit UWSP students in need.  Thousands of students 
receive need-based financial aid and hundreds are enrolled in food 
assistance and WIC programs. Many more students encounter short-term 
financial emergencies and find themselves choosing between buying food 
and paying other bills. The Cupboard was created to help students meet 
their basic needs so that they can focus on succeeding in school.

The Cupboard is staffed by student volunteers. A commi�ee of dedicated 
volunteers organize food drives, raise awareness, and recruit volunteers. 
If you’d like to get involved, please email Sage Lefebvre at 
sieococ@uwsp.edu.

Members of The Cupboard truly appreciated the dona�on at this �me due 
to an increase in students that need to use the service.  The Cupboard staff 
say that on average, from 60 to 100 students look to The Cupboard for 
assistance each week.  Thank you T.E.A.M.!



ITEMS DONATED TO THE CUPBOARD

Thanks to the hard work of Facility Services Maintenance staff, the Student 
Services Accounts Receivable and Bursar Office project is moving 
forward with great results!  The work to combine both spaces allows a 
more intuitive flow for advising, payments, and accounting practices.  
Permanent office locations were added for eight full-time staff and up to 
four student workers along with an A/V supported conference room 
complete with break room amenities.

Q: What did the custodian say 
after jumping out of the closet?
A: SUPPLIES!

With 5.4 million cases in more than 
3.3 million people diagnosed 
annually, skin cancer is the most 
common form of cancer in the 
United States. Fortunately, skin 
cancer is also one of the most 
preventable forms of cancer and 
highly treatable when detected 
early.

May is Skin Cancer Awareness 
Month.  Here are a few ways you can 
help raise awareness and save lives:

Share Your Story!

Have you been affected by skin 
cancer? During the month of May, 
please share your story on 
Facebook, Twitter and Instagram, 
and encourage your loved ones to 
share it, too. Please include the 
hashtag #MostCommonCancer in 
your post so we can follow along 
and create a powerful community of 
skin cancer champions.

-courtesy Skin Cancer Foundation

I am writing to thank you for 
your generous donation to The 
Cupboard and for the efforts of 
TEAM. Your group donated 
134.8 lbs to The Cupboard! This 
is an incredible amount and 
positively impacts SO many 
students. I am so inspired by 
you and TEAM, and I hope yo 
work with you in the future!

Thank you again for your 
gracious support in fighting 
against student hunger. 

Sage Lefebvre
Cupboard Operations 
Coordinator
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